

BISCOVEY ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 6TH FEBRUARY 2017





Year 3

Class 1A – Cody Webster Class 1— Thomas Yeoman Class 2— Mason Rundle Overall Sarah Aldridge

Year 4

Class 5— Sky Crago Class 6— Kenzie Tonkin **Overall Tommy Rundle**

Year 5

Class 7 – Halle Dent Class 8 – Reece McCormack Class 12 –Kaitlin Morris Overall Ella White

Year 6

Class 4 – Jack Hart Class 9 – Ella O'Brien Class 10 –Joanna Stockley **Overall – Ellie Rogers**

'CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL'

DIARY DATES 2017

Half term -13th to 17th February **STAFF TRAINING DATE** – **MONDAY 20th February (closed)**

Year 6 Eden Project trip – 27th February 2017 **Last day of term 31**st **March 2017**

Summer term – Tuesday 18th April to 25th July 2017 (Half term – 29th May to 2nd June)

Dear Parents....

REMINDER!

We wish you a restful half term holiday and look forward to seeing the children back to school on <u>Tuesday 21st February</u> as school will be **CLOSED** to children for a staff training day on Monday 20th February. Thank you.

SWIMMING

Swimming sessions continue this Friday for Years 3, 4 and 6. AFTER HALF TERM YEAR 6 WILL STOP SWIMMING WHILE YEAR 5 WILL BEGIN THEIR SESSIONS AGAIN continuing until 24th March. Thank you.

BIZZY BEES CHILDCARE AT BISCOVEY INFANTS

CHILDCARE WILL BE AVAILABLE ON $15^{\rm TH}$, $16^{\rm TH}$ AND $17^{\rm TH}$ FEBRUARY AT BIZZY BEES. BOOKING NECESSARY (01726 812006)

LOST PROPERTY - THE BOX OF LOST PROPERTY IS VERY FULL OF COATS/SCHOOL SHIRTS AND BOYS' TROUSERS (ALL UN-NAMED!) PLEASE COME AND HAVE A RUMMAGE!!

LOST

<u>A NAMED SCHOOL JUMPER belonging to ARON ISBELL</u> (class 2)lost during Dodgeball club recently!!

A BLACK FAT FACE COAT belonging to Charlie Hearn (class 7)

A SCHOOL FLEECE (NAMED) belonging to Lana Wilton (class 8)

WHOLE PE KIT belonging to Oliver Chambers(class 2)

SCHOOL JUMPER AND TIE (NAMED) belonging to Tommy Rundle (class 6) following Tag Rugby club on 27/1/17

A PURPLE TOWEL belonging to Hope Smith (class 8) during the swimming event held at Tywardreath school recently

PARKING IN LAMELLYN ROAD

When collecting/dropping your child at this school BY CAR please PARK CONSIDERATELY in the areas of Bal-Jinjy Close/ Lamellyn Road/Lesnewth as residents require access at all times to their properties. We have also been made aware that the lay-by between the Infants and ourselves provides parking for Ocean Housing residents in the bungalows and parking there should not intrude on those allocated spaces. To ease congestion there is some parking available to the rear of the school in St. Mary's Road, where we have a pedestrian access.

SCHOOL CAR PARK – DROP OFF

Please continue to use this area with care, avoiding, when possible, reversing into moving traffic. Thank you.